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Parent University Admissions Procedures 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Thank you for your interest in Parent University of Philadelphia. We are excited to offer this 
program and know that it will be a rewarding experience for all who participate.  
 
Interested parents should complete and mail in the official application.  Parent University of 
Philadelphia will make admissions decisions as soon as applications are received. Parents will 
receive a letter of acceptance via the U.S. Postal service. You can also check the status of your 
application by calling 215-400-4180 or via e-mail at callcenter@philasd.org. 

• The acceptance letter will list the class start and end dates.  If you decide to decline the 
class, please call 215-400-4180 and we will remove your name from the class list. 

• If the class is already full, we will send a letter letting you know that your name is on the 
waiting list for that class. We will notify you as soon as a space opens in that class or 
when the next class is forming. 

We look forward to your participation in Parent University of Philadelphia. 
 
Sincerely, 

The Staff of Parent University of Philadelphia 

 
Parent University Quotes 
“Parent University is the best! The classes gave 
parents new ideas to teach our children and helped us 
improve their learning environment. These classes 
are very helpful, educational and beneficial to my 
children.”  Maya McKinney 
 
“The classes are a very positive source of 
communication which is needed to assist in the 
rearing of our children.” Carole Williams 
 
“The classes have really helped me find a better way 
to handle different issues that occur with my family. 
This is such a great resource!” Cassandra Brown 

“Thank you for having such a wonderful vision for 
the parents of the children in the Philadelphia public 
schools.” Ernestine Bristow 
 
“Parent University is very important for us as parents 
and for our children. The classes are an excellent tool 
to help with my parenting skills. I have learned new 
ideas about how to interact with my children.” 
Jose Ramirez 
 
“I want to thank the School District of Philadelphia 
for allowing me the opportunity to participate in this 
program.” Autumne Hall 

 


